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Mr Stewart Gardner
Project Manager
Infrabuild NSW Pty Ltd
22 Kellogg Road
ROOTY HILL NSW  2766

02/11/2021

Dear Mr Gardner

 OneSteel Steel Mill (DA11/94-Mod-6)
Request for Additional Information

I refer to the modification application for OneSteel Steel Mill (DA11/94-Mod-6). The Department of
Planning, Industry and Environment (Department) has reviewed the modification application in
consultation with relevant State government agencies and Blacktown City Council (Council). After
careful consideration, the Department is requesting that you provide additional information.

You are requested to submit additional information that effectively addresses the issues identified
by Council in Attachment 1. The additional information to be submitted should focus only on works
proposed as part of this modification application.

You are requested to provide the information, or notification that the information will not be provided,
to the Department by Friday 12 November 2021.  If you are unable to provide the requested
information within this timeframe, you are requested to provide, and commit to a timeframe detailing
the provision of this information

If you have any questions, please contact Thomas Bertwistle, who can be contacted on 02 8275
1025 or at Thomas.Bertwistle@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Joanna Bakopanos
Team Leader
Industry Assessments

Attached: Attachment 1 – Council Response
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